
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Re: Year 11 Prom, Friday 4th July 2025 - Update and Ticket Information 
 
Following our previous letter regarding the Year 11 Prom, we are writing to provide a further 
update. 
 
As mentioned previously, the Year 11 Prom is a privilege, and eligibility is based on consistent 
positive behaviour, respect, and a commitment to learning. We will be reviewing student 
progress, attendance and conduct after the Easter break to finalise the guest list. Invitations will 
be sent home shortly after this review and will include detailed ticket information.  
 
Eligibility for the Prom 
 
Please note that students may not be eligible to attend the prom if any of the following apply: 

● Suspension: A suspension from school during Year 11 (dependent on EREFs). 
● Inclusion: A period of a day or more in Inclusion (dependent on EREFs). 
● Attendance: Attendance below 95% without exceptional circumstances. 
● Punctuality: Persistent concerns with arriving on time. 
● Attitudes to Learning: Inconsistent effort or poor attitudes to learning, including: 

○ Persistently not completing self-study on time or to the required standard. 
○ Failing to bring the necessary equipment and being unprepared for lessons. 
○ Failing to demonstrate respect toward teachers and peers. 

● Attitude Grades or EREF Scores: Poor grades across subjects and/or negative EREF 
scores. 

● Uniform Compliance: Persistent breaches of the uniform code. 
● School Rules: Repeatedly breaking rules, such as using mobile phones or headphones 

inappropriately. 
 
We are looking forward to celebrating with our Year 11 students and hope to make this a truly 
memorable occasion. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss S Cooper  
Director of progress and achievement - Year 11 
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